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September 11,2022 

Public Utility Commission 
RO. Box 13326 
Austin, Texas 78711-3326 

Dear Sir, 

My wife and I are extremely upset to learn that Conroe Resort Utilities is being sold to 
Undine Corporation and a rate hike will occur. We already pay too much for water & 
sewer. We are outraged that this would occur when we are all already paying 
ridiculous prices for fuel and inflation is running rampant. Piling on is not appropriate 
when people are already struggling to pay their bills. The timing is terrible and will 
give the PUC a black eye if this sale is allowed to go through. 

We would respectfully ask that you stop the sale of Conroe Resort Utilities and protect 
the citizens that would be affected by it. 

Sincerely yours, 
A 

© ULL Dlltikl -- 
Bill Whitehead 

Nancy Gardrler Whitehead 
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